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Latest News… 
Harvest 

On Thursday next week Robins will be leading a values worship for the 
rest of the school around the theme of thankfulness and harvest. This 
year we have once again decided to support one of our local foodbanks 
as a way of helping those who are less fortunate than ourselves. 
If you would like to bring in a donation for the food bank, these are the 
items that are currently urgently needed: 

 Savoury crackers 

 Toilet Roll 

 Sandwich spreads 

 UHT milk 

 Snack bars / cereal bars 

 Hot chocolate 

 Laundry tablets 

 Custard 

 Tinned pulses – kidney 
beans, lentil etc. 

 Juice / squash 

 Coffee 

 Puddings 

 Size 2,3, and 6 nappies 

 Rice 
Please do not send any perishable items, or items with a very short use 
by date. Thank you. 

Private Peaceful 
Kestrels’ class spent a very thought-
provoking morning at the Corby 
Cube Theatre on Thursday watching 
their production of Private Peaceful, 
based on the Michael Morpurgo 
novel of the same name. Here are 
the comments that some of the 
children made: 

“I really enjoyed the production because it was really sad at times but 
also fun.” Hannah G 
“It was very different from the productions that we’re used to.” Eilidh 
“It was a very dramatic production and very realistic.” Erin 
“It was very emotional and I was amazed that one person could almost 
memorise a whole book.”    Leah. 
Look out for more exciting news to come about our partnership with 
the Corby Cube, which we have established as part of our work 
towards Artsmark.  

Dates for your diary… 
19th October 
Kestrels’ class assembly 2.30pm TERM 1 END 

30th October 
Term 2 Starts  

Please note Monday 29th October is a training day 

8th November 
Open Day for prospective parents 

9th November 
School Association Quiz Night  

14th November 
Parent consultation meetings 5.00-8.00pm 

15th November 
Parent consultation meetings 3.30-5.30pm 

Open Day 
Just a reminder that if you know of any 
families who have a child starting school in 
September 2019, our Open Day is being held 
on November 8th, if they would like to come 
and look around our school. 

Lego Cards 
We know that lots of children are really 
enjoying completing their collection of 
Sainsbury’s Lego cards – however, to avoid 
disagreements in the playground, please can 
we ask that they be left at home. Thank you. 
 

Reading idea 

of the week: 
Did you know that this week has 
been National Libraries Week? 
Why not pay a visit to one of our local libraries 
and see what it has to offer. 

Our Christian Value is: 

Thankfulness 
There is always something to be 

thankful for. 
1 Thessalonians 5:18 

Don’t forget to check our website regularly at www.wsses.com. New content is added regularly, and you can find diary dates, 
information about uniform, snack, the Cool Milk scheme, school dinners and pupil premium, as well as resources, news and 
photos on the class pages. 

http://www.wsses.com/


 

Welford, Sibbertoft & Sulby Endowed 
School 

 

 Friday NewsFlash 
Friday 12th October 2018  

 

 

 

 

 


